
 
 

13th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have been very fortunate to secure over 2,000 books from the Children’s Book Project. Their aim is 
for every child to own their own book as ownership has been directly linked to a greater inclination to 
read for pleasure, whilst reading fluency itself has a significant impact on children’s successful 
progression through education. 

On behalf of the school, your child would have been gifted with a new book which they now own and 
more importantly will have the opportunity to read over the summer period. This is a novel that your 
child has selected independently and will be able to keep throughout their lives.  

Please ask your child questions about their books, as it will help foster a reading community which is vital 
for the development of your child. To continue the momentum, next year we will plan ‘book swap shop’ 
events so students have an opportunity to read a variety of texts. We also aim to create a digital reading 
blog/ book review catalogue so students can provide peer-peer recommendations. This opportunity will 
be awarded to students who attend the Reading Champion Club at the beginning of the academic year 
in September and throughout. 

If you would like more information it can be found on the following website: 
https://childrensbookproject.co.uk/ 

Kind regards, 

Mirza Amin 

Teacher of English | Riverside Reading Champion 

 


